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Michael Paul

To: Michael Paul
Subject: RE: Inquiry Regarding Native American Tribal Resources on or near project site in Azusa

From: Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians [mailto:gabrielenoindians@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2017 11:13 AM

To: Michael Paul <mpaul@placeworks.com>

Cc: KNRM <vivian.martinez@knrm-nsn.us>

Subject: Re: Inquiry Regarding Native American Tribal Resources on or near project site in Azusa

Hi Michael,

| am so sorry we are no longer available on November 16 at 11am the only time we have available
that day is at 3pm or we have November 15 at 1pm. Please let us know what day works for you. If
you have any questions please feel free to contact us at 1(844)390-0787. Thank you

Sincerely,

Brandy Salas

Andrew Salas, Chairman

Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians - Kizh Nation
PO Box 393

Covina, CA 91723

Office: 844-390-0787

Cell: (626)926-4131

Email: gabrielenoindians@yahoo.com

website: www.qgabrielenoindians.org

On Monday, October 30, 2017 8:51 AM, Michael Paul <mpaul@placeworks.com> wrote:

Good morning Mr. Salas,

Do you have a contact phone number that | may reach you at so we may discuss?

MICHAEL PAUL
Project Planner
619.299.2700 | 750 B Street, Suite 1620 | San Diego, California 92101

From: Andy [mailto:gabrielenoindians@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2017 1:30 AM
To: Michael Paul <mpaul@placeworks.com>




Cc: Matt Teutimez.Kizh Gabrieleno <matt.teutimez@gmail.com>; Vivian.Martinez@KNRM-NSN.US
Subject: Re: Inquiry Regarding Native American Tribal Resources on or near project site in Azusa

Dear Michael Paul

We would like to schedule a meeting date if possible . Please let me know what days are
convenient for you.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 27, 2017, at 1:46 PM, Michael Paul <mpaul@placeworks.com> wrote:

Good afternoon,

| have attached a letter inquiring as to any information or concerns you may have
regarding cultural resources in or near our project site. Please let me know if you have
any questions.

Thank you,

MICHAEL PAUL
Project Planner
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